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Greetings,                                                                                           February 2021   
  
We're very happy to announce the return of all the children to The Fold. School started 
on 15 February. Everyone has gotten settled in and back to a regular schedule.    

   

     

 

We're thrilled to announce that Piet just received his final 
matric grades and passed (graduating from high school). 
He’s the first of his many siblings to complete high school. 
Two younger siblings are working to follow in his footsteps 
here at The Fold. Piet and his siblings are among the first 

Children to call The Fold home starting back in 2011. We're all 
so very proud of Piet. We'll continue to mentor him through a 
work program at The Fold while assessing his interests and 
capabilities. Our goal is for Piet to move into the world as an 
independent adult and we feel confident he will become an 
inspiration to all our children as well as others.  
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The February birthdays were Sarah (8), Piet (20), David (11) Solomon (9) and Bless 
who works for us. The picture for the January and February birthdays will only happen 
next week. We'll have two pictures for next month’s newsletter.   
  

Lorenzo and Thunette have moved on from their 
positions at The Fold. However, we are pleased to 
introduce Jody and Kathy Adams who have temporarily 
taken over the director positions while we seek a more 
permanent solution.  Jody and Kathy have a long 
history of ministry leadership in both the US and SA. 
They've been leading ministries in South Africa for over 
5 years now and have a great reputation in the local 
area as passionate, godly folks who focus on 
ministering to children and youth. They've already won 
the hearts of all our staff, children and youth at The 

Fold! Kathy has immersed herself with the children, helping with tutoring and giving 
extra encouragement to the older girls to ensure their successful education. As for Jody, 
he's on top of all our property needs.  He comes with experience running a farm, and is 
a real go-getter.  You often find him in the middle of any type of work, leading the way to 
get the job done.  Jody is also doing multiple bible study classes with the staff and the 
children. They had an awesome church service last weekend. 

    
 Please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-
child   
  
Praises:  The children have all returned, and school started on the 15th of this month. 
Piet graduated high school. Jody and Kathy have joined our team.   
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. Spreading the word to new interested 
parties about the good work being done at The Fold.    
    
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 


